
BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP PARK ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

APRIL 7, 2011 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm.  Present for the committee were Lisa Kiessling, 

Amy Cook, and Dr. April Carroll. 

 

The committee met with the PFY and they are willing to donate money and help with the 

scheduling conflict.  Kelly Haggart is going to approach the PFY about a donation and 

getting the schedules to the committee.  The committee informed him that we wanted to 

purchase diamond dust for the ball fields and he agreed that it is needed. 

 

The committee needs to check to see if high school kids/RV hosts that are working for the 

township is covered under the Township’s Workman’s Comp. 

  

Jessica at the Chamber of Commerce has indicated to April that she will help promote and 

advertise any fundraising that we choose to do. 

 

The committee will look into permission for concessions at the park during PFY games. 

 

Letters will be sent out to local churches to see if there is an interest in leagues renting the 

diamonds for games.  This could help increase funds for the park. 

 

 

Amy Cook 

Birch Run Township Clerk 


